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Due to my full-time employment commitments, I will be unable to attend the hearing to 
voice my concerns in person. However, I believe it is crucial that my voice and opinion, 
along with those of other residents who may face similar constraints, are still heard and 
valued as integral parts of our neighborhood. Therefore, please consider this email as 
my formal expression of dissent against the proposed development at 8940 Bathurst St. 
I trust that the City Council will take into account the concerns of all residents, including 
those unable to attend in person, when making decisions that will significantly impact 
our community's future. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, Sophie Gao  Dewpoint Rd  
 




